
 

 

 
 

Attendance Works Options for Louisiana Schools: 

Attendance Works promotes equal opportunities to learn and advances student 
success by reducing chronic absence. Founded in 2010, we have a strong track 
record of successful partnerships which get results. We have found that chronic 
absence can be significantly reduced when schools, families and community 
partners work together to monitor data, promote good attendance and address the 
hurdles that keep children from getting to school every day. We provide the following 
professional development opportunities for school teams: 

1. National Attendance Awareness Campaign webinars – Free of charge 
The campaign urges schools, localities and states to promote the value of good attendance 
and to take concrete steps towards reducing chronic absence. It includes the designation of 
September (or the start of school) as Attendance Awareness Month and the launch of year-
long attendance campaigns. Participants will be introduced to districts and schools that have 
improved attendance by implementing best practices. Sign up for webinars at 
https://www.attendanceworks.org/resources/webinars/ Each participant will receive a 
certificate of attendance. 
 

2. Professional E-Learning Series for School Teams - $300 per person 
Twice a year, Attendance Works offers a three-part e-training for educators to learn proven, 
evidence-based, tiered strategies to promote attendance and engagement using a team 
approach. Participants learn how to use attendance data to identify students who are 
chronically absent, understand root causes of absenteeism and create a school-wide plan to 
improve attendance. To learn more and register, go to 
https://www.attendanceworks.org/technical-assistance/e-learning-series-for-educators/ Each 
participant will receive a certificate of completion. 

 
3. Tailored E-Learning Series for Districts - $9,000 ($300 per person with a minimum of 30) 

Attendance Works can adapt the professional e-learning series for districts to fit their 
schedule. We recommend a minimum of two weeks between sessions. 

 
If you have questions or wish to discuss the services further, please contact Cecelia Leong, Vice 
President of Programs at the email below. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve as one of a select number of approved vendors supporting 
Louisiana schools. 
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We look forward to partnering with you to help achieve better outcomes for all students! 
 
Sincerely,      

 
Cecelia Leong, Vice President of Programs 
Cecelia@attendanceworks.org 
 
 


